
Public Notice

2024 Fall Community Meetings - 2025-2029 Consolidated Plan

Please join the City of Houston (City) Housing and Community
Development Department (HCD) for two Fall Community Meetings
to inform residents about and gather input for our strategic five
year plan the 2025-2029 Consolidated Plan and the 2025 Analysis
of Impediments to Fair Housing Choice. Approximately $250
million in federal grants will be available in the next five years to
improve Houston’s neighborhoods and the quality of life for low-
and moderate-income families. These federal grants include the
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), HOME Investment
Partnerships Program (HOME), Housing Opportunities for
Persons with HIV/AIDS (HOPWA), and Emergency Solutions
Grant (ESG). Staff will gather input about future budgets, goals,
and strategic vision for how resources are allocated to meet needs.

Fall Community Meetings

The Fall Community Meetings will be held virtually on Thursday,
November 7, 2024 at 11:00 am online in English (https://bit.
ly/2024FPH-English) and in Spanish (https://bit.ly/2024FPH-
Espanol). To access the virtual meeting by telephone for audio only,
call US (Toll): 1-936-755-1524 and use code 379 018 867# for English
and code 435 223 786# for Spanish. The virtual meeting will also be
viewable on Facebook Live @HoustonTelevision. The in-person
meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 13, 2024 at 6:00 pm
at the Kashmere Gardens Multi-Service Center (4802 Lockwood
Dr, Houston TX 77026).

Closed captioning will be provided. For additional information or
to request special arrangements at these community meetings
(interpreter or other), contact Je’Lada Huff at 832-394-8494 or
Jelada.Huff@houstontx.gov. You can view meeting materials and
get involved at our website: https://houstontx.gov/housing/public-
hearing.

For specific questions or concerns about landlord/tenant relations,
please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at 832-394-6200 ext. 1.
For any information about our Complaints and Appeals Process,
please access: https://houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html
and https://houstontx.gov/housing/appeals.html. For more
information about HCD and its programs, please access HCD’s
website at www.houstontx.gov/housing.


